
Session Update

Here are some of the highlights of our most recent Session on Feb. 22

*Carol Haase, Moderator of Mentoring, led us with a Devotional inspired by Luke 12:22

*Jason LeBlanc, member of the Vision Team, presented an update on current Vision Team activities.    
The Vision Team is working on Bedrock Beliefs statements and should have something soon to present 
to the congregation for review.  Further, the Vision Team is working on a Training Program for future 
Elder classes and is discussing options to create a space near the Sanctuary for all worship-goers to 
enjoy fellowship before and after every Sunday's Worship.  

*Hawley Wolfe, pastor, reported that the church will be preparing over 400 care packages for "Easter on 
the River" as part of our outreach with the Seamen's Institute.  Homemade Easter cards are being 
requested along with individually-wrapped hard or soft candies.  The packages will be filled with the 
cards, candies, and other items at Wednesday Night Live on March 17th.   

*Our incoming Associate Pastor, Jan Desterhaft, has an official start date with the church on March 1st, 
but she might not be physically here until March 8th.  

*Nell Phillips, Moderator of Missions, reported that the first Mission Committee meeting has a tentative 
date of March 16th.  The committee will be meeting specifically about a Mission Trip, so mark your 
calendar.  

*Evelyn Davis, Moderator of Adult Ministry, reported that the Adult Ministry will meet with the 
incoming Associate Minister once she's settled and begin planning summer Adult Worship programs.

*Cristin Ponjuan, Moderator of Children and Family Ministry, reported that the Easter Egg Hunt will be 
March 21st.  Also, March 21st marks the start date for the Communion Class for the children 
Kindergarten-2nd Grade.  Also, this year's Vacation Bible School theme will be "High Seas Expedition."  
Additionally, volunteers are needed for Family Camp along with volunteers for the Family Camp ministry 
team.  If you are interested, please contact our Director of Children and Family Ministries, Joanne 
Bradford.

*Camp Agape will by June 6-12 this year.  If you know any young person that might enjoy or benefit 
from this great summer experience, let them know!  More campers are always welcome!

For more information about the Session or to get involved with one of the church’s ministries, feel free 
to contact one of the Session elders directly or send an email to broadmoor_br@yahoo.com


